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Blue Thumb staff poses for a 

portrait for the third edition 

of the popular “catalog of ser-

vices, available 2/1/2016. 

Blue Thumb staff 

participates in and 

helps out with the 

“Oklahoma River 

Warriors” cleanup 

of the Arkansas Riv-

er as it flows 

through Tulsa. 
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2016 Blue Thumb calendars are highly 

sought. 

Oklahoma Mentoring Day at the State Capitol. 

Blue Thumb Kid Zone at the 

Spring Creek Coalition’s annual 

meeting! 

Check out the new Blue Thumb instructional videos!!! 

http://www.bluethumbok.com/instructional-videos.html 

http://www.bluethumbok.com/instructional-videos.html

